
February 24, 2018 

Jean Breitung, Treasurer, was absent.   

Secretary’s Report was approved as read on a Dave/Colleen motion.  

Treasurer’s Report was approved as read on a Bill/Jean Boop motion.   

Welcome to new members:  Dennis & Jean Diemel and Dan & Joan Radzak 

Bills & Correspondence:  We received a thank you from Jackpine Riders Snowmobile/ATV Club for Mike’s 

help on the trail a couple of weeks ago.  

New Business:  

• Trail Report – Trails are in excellent conditions.  Bill reported that we need to widen the section 

of winter trail that we rerouted a couple of years ago to allow adequate clearance for the 

Tucker.  

• Al received an estimate of $800 to redesign the website.  

• Tour of Business is scheduled for April 14.  Details to follow.  

• We agreed to keep the summer raffle prizes the same for this year due to time limitations.  We 

will explore raffling an ATV or similar next year.  

• Need volunteers for the meat raffles on March 3 and 17.  

• NW Trails – nothing to report 

New Business 

• Our PA sound system will need to be replaced before Food and Fun since it isn’t working.  Loren 

will look into options.  

• SWORDS ATV run is today.  Members will help stamp cards at member businesses.  

• Crystal Lake Bar is having their annual East Egg Hunt on March 31.  A Bill/Colleen motion passed 

to donate $50.00 toward baskets.  

• Our open house will be on May 26 in conjunction with the Flea Market at the Stop A Sec.  Bill 

and Colleen have volunteered to help with hot dogs, but could use a couple more people.  

• Mike reported that we will need to replace the tracks on the Tucker before next winter.  

• WTDA Calendar of Events is being printed.  We need to let Jon know our dates for summer 

events.  

• Next meeting March 31.  

Meeting Adjourned on a Mike Leegard/Mike Pederson motion.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Doris Youngquist, Secretary 


